American Bank of Texas in Leonard to receive new windows
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MAY 5, 2011 - The American Bank of Texas Leonard branch is in the process of receiving new
windows on the east side of the building. The old windows leaked when it rained, so new

windows have been ordered and hopefully will be installed before the end of this week. - Ava
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